Cabinet Meeting via Zoom
 January 29th, 2022
 Environment Report

District Governor Joyce, fellow cabinet members
We have seen the effects of global warming – fires, drought, floods, eruptions, tsunamis. Although these have happened in the past they seem to be more frequent. What can we do? Small steps, if all of us do what we can – recycle, renew, reuse what we dispose of and compost what we can, it will make us feel better and cut down on waste. 
Some clubs have participated in chipping Christmas trees, shredding paper, cleaning underbrush, removing unwanted items from our water ways. All good stuff and rewarded with fun and fellowship while doing these service projects, ‘keep it up’. 
I am pleased to hear some zones are taking on tree planting and fire cleanup around their communities. Very worthwhile and I hope to hear about the progress. 
I am proud of our District’s commitment to the environment and I will work to help if I can.
Respectively Submitted
PZC Angus Benedict

